
Budget Workshop October 13, 2021 

A Budget Workshop was held at the Kent Town Hall on Wednesday October 13, 2021 at 8:00 a.m.  

Supervisor Fleming called the meeting to order with the Salute to the Flag.  

Roll Call 
Supervisor Fleming – present  
Councilman Ruthven – present  
Councilman Huestis – present  
Councilman Denbaum – present  
Councilwoman McGlasson – present  
 
Also Present:  Director of Finance Kelly, Recreation Director Kuczenski and resident Sue Kotzur.  
 
The board reviewed the 2022 budget with the Recreation Director  
 
Resolution #311   - Adjourn to Execution Session  
On a motion by Supervisor Fleming  
Seconded by Councilwoman McGlasson  
Resolved:  At 9:30 a.m. the Board adjourned to Executive Session to discuss specific salaries.  
Motion carried unanimously  
 
Resolution #312 - Adjournment  
On a motion by Councilwoman McGlasson  
Seconded by Supervisor Fleming  
Resolved:  The meeting adjourned at 10:26 a. m.  
Motion carried unanimously  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Yolanda D. Cappelli 
Town Clerk 
 
 


